
 

 

 
         Date: 15 Dec 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

We are pleased to provide you with an update on the lunch service at KJS. As we approach the end of 
the first term, we have been closely monitoring the data and gathering feedback from stakeholders. 
Our goal is to continuously improve the current system. 

To ensure a smoother and more efficient process, we have made some changes to the meal ordering 
system. Starting from now, you can order meals for your children only between the 15th and 25th of 
each month, for the following calendar month. If you miss this window, don't worry! The ordering 
window will reopen at the start of the next month. 

Today is the first day to order your meal choices for January 2024. 

We kindly request parents and caregivers to pay attention to their children's lunch schedules. We 
have noticed a significant number of students arriving at school without ordered or packed food on a 
daily basis. This has caused confusion and upset among the children, as well as wasted eating time 
trying to sort out the situation.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Chartwells directly via WhatsApp at 
9551 6983. Their operating hours are Monday to Friday, from 8:00 to 17:00. 

  

Best wishes, 

Kowloon Junior School 

 

 


